　　　　月　　　日　, 2012
Ms. Sunny Hahn 

P.O. Box 540916

Flushing, NY 11354
USA

Dear Ms. Sunny Hahn:

I am writing this letter to you on behalf of many concerned Japanese.
I have read your article of Queens Chronicle “Koo introduces bill for comfort women”.  ( bit.ly/NoUmlY )
According to this article, Councilman Peter Koo officially submitted his street renaming request for comfort women.
As you know, comfort women issue has discrepancy of recognition between Korean and Japanese, and now it is hot controversy matter between us. I don’t think Councilman Peter Koo is really understanding about this issue.  I doubt if his action is simply for number of votes for next election.
Every street name represents the street’s history, and therefore should have a legitimate reason behind the name. NY is nothing related with comfort women issue. If comfort women street appeared in NY, many Japanese will be disappointed, and feel bad about both countries Korea and America.
You know this bad relationship among USA, Korea and Japan make whom happy?  Yes, China and North Korea.

For not damaging NY, USA, Korea and Japan friendship, we, Japanese are strongly against “Comfort Women Street.”  We have to see chronologically, and geographically.  And those are effecting for politically in the wide view.
I understand that you are strongly disagreed this street renaming proposal. We feel strong about your opinion which is sharing our history from past to future for bright side together. We firmly support and encourage to pursuing your endeavor.  Please let us know what we should do anything for you.  


Sincerely yours,

署名
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
なまえ　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
住所　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　 
Japan
